
]From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, March 15, 2021 7:08 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-15

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246, EB-2019-0234, EB-2016-0315

-- Name --
Pauline Camuti-Cull

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Thank you for the opportunity to share my concerns regarding the proposed changes to the Seasonal Rate Class (EB-
2020-0246) status for residences using hydro one service. I would like to make an oral presentation to the board as
they deliberate to determine next steps and final outcome. This rate change will have a significant impact on many
and comes at an unprecedented time of struggle. I am already concerned  by the high cost already incurred compared
to our usage and need.  I look forward to the prospect of participating in these deliberations.




